
 

                

                 January, 2025 

Happy New Year !! 

 

We all had a wonderful time at the Annual Christmas/Holiday party !! 

 

Special thanks to Msg. Doug Cook and his staff for hosting this lovely 

event at his church rectory.  

 

With another successful Buick year in the books, we had another 

changing of the guard with gavel hand off presentation

 



 

 

Thanks to outgoing Director Bruce Borneman and Assistant 

Director Robert Figueroa and welcome 2025 Director Jeff 

Shugarman and Assistant Director Michael Kanter 

From the Director: 



 

Happy New Year to all in the Orange County Chapter of the 

BCA!  I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season!  Thanks again 

to Msgr. Doug for hosting a wonderful holiday / end of year party!  As 

your new Director for 2025, my goals for the Club include: 

Work on growing membership and marketing for the club 

Seek out new opportunities to showcase our Buicks through 

local events 

Build out the website and have algorithms in place so we can be 

found through basic searches 

Increase Facebook activity 

Work with the Chapter/Region/Division BCA Coordinator for 

exposure and additional content 

As mentioned during my introduction at the party, I am all ears 

when it comes to suggestions on how to take our club to the next level.  

We are lucky to have an incredible group of members with hundreds 

of years of combined Buick and general automotive knowledge and I 

certainly want to tap into this wealth of experience.  Please do not 

hesitate to call me or share your thoughts at our next meeting. 

Thanks for giving me the opportunity to be your Director for 

2025 and all the best in the New Year! 

 

Jeff 

 

 

 

Our next Buick meeting for Saturday, January 18 at 11 am at our new 

location at  

IHOP Restaurant #0916 

1001 E. 17th St.  (near RR tracks) 

Santa Ana, Ca. 92701 



 
 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Joke Corner: 

 

 



 

 

  
 

 

Blast from the past... Joe Lewis with his new 1935 Buick 



 

 

            Joe Swift 1-7  

Sonny Bishop 1-19    

Robert Winters 1-19 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Orange County Chapter 2023 Officers 

Director: Bruce Borneman  (310) 467-2333 

bruce@bornemannla.com 

Assistant Director: Robert Figueroa 

bomberorobt@yahoo.com 

Treasurer: Alan Clark (310) 459-1289 

awc13@earthlink.net 

Secretary: Irene Martinez (410) 299-4134 

Onefifigirl46.im@gmail.com 

Newsletter: Robert Winters (714) 397-2809 

natdash1@yahoo.com 

Membership: Larry Minery (714) 639-1137 

wildcatminery@socal.rr.com 

Historian: MSGR. Doug Cook (714) 488-1664 

msgr.dcook@rcbo.org 

   Please stay current with yearly membership dues... 

Dues due January 2025, but can be paid any month prior ! 

  

Its greatly appreciated and helps club sponsor events and activities. 
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